
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting May 19, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Dave Blakesley and Art Pichette. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 5/12/21 passed 3-0. 
 
Lighting, insulation - 
Still no start date nor cut sheet from Earthlight for the town hall lighting. Nothing from 
Earthlight on an insulation estimate either.  Art will let them know that if they keep putting us 
off he will contact Eversource. Art and Phil met with RK Energy on 5/13.  This site visit was 
with a technician. All the needed work was gone over to define the scope.  The committee 
thought that Green Communities money should be used for this, but it will be up to the 
Selectboard. 
 
       Follow up :  Art will contact Earthlight again, and possibly Eversource. 
                             Art will wait to hear from RK Energy. 
Floor - 
The refinishing estimate from Dion was discussed.  In order to do the work work under the 
current quote, we may have to schedule the work in July.  Art will talk to Phil about doing the 
floor before the doors and painting in order to save money.  He will also ask Phil for a decision 
on whether we should line the floor for basketball.  Dave will contact Labreque for another 
quote now that money has been appropriated. Barbara will send Dave the floor spec. 
 
    Followup :  Art will talk to Phil about doing the floor before the painting and doors. 
                         Art will ask Phil/Selectboard on whether basketball lines should be retained. 
                         Dave will ask Lebreque for a quote. 
Doors - 
Barbara will scan and email a copy of Jim Faulkner’s quote to Chris and Dave. At our next 
meeting we will review this quote and make a recommendation.  There was a question about 
whether there would be a window in the side handicapped door.  Art will ask the Selectboard 
about this. A picture or cut sheet of the proposed new front town hall door will be provided 
once it is approved to accept the work.   
 
     Followup :  Review and discuss the Faulkner quote. 
                          Art will ask Selectboard about a window in the side handicapped door. 
 
Gutters - 
Mr. Gutter will be calling Cheryl when they are ready to start, which should be in a week or 
two, and Cheryl will let us know. We will monitor the job as necessary.     
 
     Followup :  Cheryl will notify us when Mr. Gutter contacts her. 
 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday May 26, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 



 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


